PUBLIC NOTCE (March 22, 2021)

Council and staff are pleased to announce that Blue Sky Economic Growth Corporation (Blue Sky) is receiving $267,473.00 from the Ministry of Infrastructure to erect two new internet towers within the Township of Chisholm to increase broadband to at least 30/5 Mbps for over 200 homes and businesses. One of the towers will replace the smaller tower that exists at the municipal office on Chiswick Line and the second tower will be along River Road.

A public meeting is scheduled by the Municipality for April 13th, 2021 at 7:00 PM. This meeting will be an opportunity to learn more about the project and also to voice any comments or concerns you might have. Due to COVID-19 safety measures currently in place, attendance by the public is restricted to teleconference access only. If you wish to participate, the access numbers are as follows.

Dial-in Number: 1-855-343-6177 
Conference ID: 5125690#

